
 

 
 

 
Statement from ABOR Chair Larry E. Penley on Novel Coronavirus  

 
Statement from ABOR Chair Larry E. Penley Regarding Delayed Tuition 

Setting in Light of Coronavirus 

“Due to evolving events related to coronavirus in Arizona, the Arizona Board of Regents has decided to 
delay tuition-setting events. Additional information will be forthcoming regarding the new schedule, 
including presidents’ tuition proposals, public hearing for students and the public, tuition workshop and 
setting tuition at the board meeting. We appreciate our students, family members and all members of 
our university communities’ understanding as we work through challenges presented by COVID-19.”  

For additional information on novel coronavirus, visit the ABOR website.  

 
### 

Contact:  Sarah Harper, (602) 402-1341, sarah.k.harper@azregents.edu 
         Julie Newberg, (602) 686-1803, julie.newberg@azregents.edu 
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